
Science
Uses Scientific inquiry

Our last day of Preschool is approaching quickly!! We would like to invite all of you for an end of the year
picnic celebration. Bring a picnic lunch of your choice for you and your child and a blanket if you choose.
Enjoy time afterwards to visit and play. Thursday May 15 12-1pm. You are welcome to take your child
home afterward.

The theme this week is “ Dinosaurs”. This will include painting Dinosaur tracks, building Dinosaurs using
marshmallows and toothpicks and an erupting Dino extinction slime experiment. The Dinosaur books I
will be reading are “A Dinosaur Ate My Homework Work” by Ray Nelson, “How Do Dinosaurs Say I Love
You” by Jane Yolen, “ The Dinosaur” Gallimard Jeunesse,” Nothing Fits a Dinosaur” by Jonathan Fenske
and “Dinosaurs” by Michael Benton.

We will be having Dino fun in our small groups, measuring Dinosaurs with unifix cubes, sorting Dinosaurs
by size, shape and colors and making our own Dinosaur fossil using Playdough.

Our spiritual lesson will be based on the book “What Does a Nun Do?” by Susan O’Keefe, to help our
children better understand the religious vocation.

Have a great week and please continue to pray for each other.
 
God Bless,
Teresa Evans

Mon. 05/05 Pizza Lunch
Fri. 05/09 Pasta lunch
Thurs. 05/15 End of the year picnic 12-1pm
 

GREETINGS PARENTS!

Contact Information:

Teresa Evans
tevans@saintscjm.com
616-754-3416 ext. 141
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